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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
These changes will make our families summer camping trips to the elephant butte
unaffordable. We have been buying the annual camping pass for years to take our kids to the
elephant butte to have constructive fun. We will not be able to afford to camp there with these
price increases. You will loose a lot of customers if you go through with these price increases.
Out of all the ways to obtain money can you find another way rather than punishing those who
do fun constructive family camping trips. If these changes are implemented my family will be
forced to go to a federal state park lake. 
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